
  
Public Information Center Announcement  
Carteret Pedestrian & Cyclist Waterfront Access 
Tuesday November 29, 2022, 4:00 to 6:00 PM 
Thomas J. Deverin Community Center 
100 Cooke Ave, Carteret, NJ 07008 

Carteret Borough and the New Jersey Department 
of Transportation (NJDOT) are committed to 
developing safety improvements that best 
balance pedestrian needs, the environment, 
community concerns and costs.  We will hold a 
Public Information Center (PIC) to provide 
residents with information about the Carteret 
Pedestrian and Cyclist Waterfront Access Project.  
You are encouraged to participate and provide 
comments.  

The Meeting: 
The PIC will be an “open house” running from 4:00 
to 6:00 PM on Tuesday November 29, 2022. At the 
meeting you will have the opportunity to review 
displays, ask questions and submit comments. 
You may also use the online survey form on the 
Carteret Borough website at any time up to the 
close of the comment period. Property owners 
with rental units are advised that tenants are also 
invited and encouraged to participate.  

Waterfront Access Improvements:  
Carteret Borough is in the process of reclaiming 
and revitalizing portions of the Arthur Kill 
waterfront where existing facilities include 
Waterfront Park, a fishing pier, marina, and 
waterfront fitness trail. Numerous additional 
waterfront improvements, are in the planning, 
design or construction phases which include:  

• Ferry Terminal, Transit Village Access Road 
• Southern and northern extensions of the 

Waterfront Walkway  
• Carteret Avenue Extension & Roosevelt 

Avenue improvements  
• Port Carteret Drive improvements 

The goal of this project is to improve the 
Borough’s transportation infrastructure to 
connect pedestrians and cyclists with the 
Borough’s waterfront parks/piers/marina and 

planned commuter ferry / transit village. 
Proposed improvements will include: 

• New crossings and continuous sidewalk 
along Middlesex Avenue / Sica Industrial 
Highway 

• ADA improvements 
• Street appurtenances such as a bike rack, 

trash receptacles and benches 

Estimated Schedule: 
Final Design is expected to extend through 2023 
and construction is anticipated to be completed in 
late Fall 2024.  

Construction Cost: 
Costs for Construction and Construction 
Inspection are expected to exceed $500,000 
which will be reimbursed through the Federal 
TAP, administered through NJDOT Local Aid.  

Public Input: 
The public is invited to provide input and are 
encouraged to submit comments after the Public 
Information Center either online or to:  

John P. DuPont, P.E., CME, P.P. 
Director of Municipal Engineering 
Carteret Borough 
61 Cooke Ave,  
Carteret, NJ 07008 
Phone:  732-541-3847  
E-Mail: dupontj@carteret.net  
Web: https://www.carteret.net/  

A link to an on-line survey form is available on the 
Carteret Borough website. Provide your 
comments no later than December 20, 2022 to be 
included in the project record.   

Accessibility: 
Contact John DuPont if you require any special 
accommodations. A Spanish speaking 
representative will be available at the meeting. 

mailto:dupontj@carteret.net
https://www.carteret.net/

